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I left you a detail voice message, and I spoke to Mr. Jack Cunningham on the phone, the 
librarian over at the Library for the Federal Trade Commission. He gave me your phone number 
and email address. 

Here is the my inquiry and proposal, instead of addressing all the details, you may want to 
read the email that was sent to me from Mr. Carlos Perales about a month ago below since he 
wants my assistance in this matter. 

The bottom line is, I really hope you and the federal trade commission allow industry like 
Total Debt Services to continue their operations in helping people that are facing debts 
problems. 

I know through experience, without Mr. Carlos Perales, and the Total Debts Service program, I 
wouldn't be able to get out of debt in the 1st place. It is crucial, and very important to 
have companies like Total Debts Services to continue to help people so they won't be force 
down t'he, r-oad of bankruptcy. 

You know how it is my friend; unemployment, the current economy, Americans are beginning to 
borrow off'of~ersonal loan~ and credit cards to make ends meet 

I will vote against the laws or legislations to propose or pass such laws to make it 
impossible for companies like Total Debt Services to continue helping people with debt 
related issues. 

I',know Mr. Perales. wants me 'to provide you with answers to his questions below, however, I 
believe my voice in this and email has already stand out on its own without having to give 
you all the details of how Total debt Services had help me getting out of debt. Like I said, 
without them I will be going into deeper into debts. 

The end results already exist, and the outcome is phenomenal, I'm debt free now, thanks to 
Mr. Carlos Perales and Total Debt Services, and I'm one of those clients that Mr. Perales 
from Total Debt Services helped. 

P~ease don't allow this to happen by all means. If you have any questions, concerns, or 
comments, you may' email me or' calltiie at . 
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Subject: TDS needs your assistance 
Date: Tue, 29 Sep 2009 16:50:00 -0500 

Hello Andy, 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing because I am in need of your assistance. 
There are thousands of people out there that are in need of the same help that you once were. 
Due to some new rulemaking, we are facing a crossroad that may force people in debt down the 
road of bankruptcy. Debt settlement, as you know is a viable means to resolving unsecured 
debt without having to file for bankruptcy. 

If our debt settlement program was the right option for you and you believe that this program 
works and will work for others that were in the same situation as yourself, then I need your 
help. 

The Federal Trade Commission is proposing new laws that will make it impossible for our 
industry to continue helping people that are facing what you once faced. Please help to 
ensure that our company and companies like ours are available to assist those in need by 
submitting a letter to the FTC. 

If you believe that Debt Settlement is a viable alternative to bankruptcy, please include the 
following information in your letter. 

1. A description of the problem that you was struggling with and whether you considered 
bankruptcyj 

2. The results that you were able to achieve with debt settlementj 

3. A personal statements about how debt settlement helped you (past, present and future), 
including are you happy about avoiding bankruptcyj 

4. A statements about how the company's consultants and customer service representatives 
treated and/or assisted you. 

5. Personal plea or request that the FTC not regulate debettlement out of business as our 
companies provide a valuable benefit and service to people in need like yourself. 

6. Please include your full name on your statement. 

If you feel so inclined to take a stance for what is right, please mail your statement to: 
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Federal Trade Commission 

Office of the Secretary, Room H-135 (Annex T) 

Gee Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 2e58e 

Thank you for your support. 

Kindest regards, 

Carlos Perales 

COO 

TOTAL DEBT SERVICES 

The Association of Settlement Companies 
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